











The Odessa High School Band is requesting to travel to Orlando, Florida, in April of 2020. The purpose of
the trip is to attend a Disney Youth Education Series Leadership Workshop. The group will consist of
approximately 100 students and chaperones. Preliminary cost projections are $1,790 per participant, and
the students will be fundraising a portion of this money. Attached is a preliminary schedule for the trip.
The students will miss three instructional days for this trip.

This trip will be a wonderful opportunity to receive professional youth leadership training from leaders in
the performance industry. We thank you for your consideration of this proposal.




